
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Friday, September 3, 2021 5:04 PM 
'Robert Weiner' 
Consumer Contact 

CORRESPONDENCE 
9/3/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 10107-2021 

Subject: RE: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

Good Afternoon, Mr. Weiner. 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210015, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

roni Hover 
COV\ILV\ILL,S,S,L,QV\, De-putt) CLerR. I 

FLor[c:lci 'PubL[,e, SerJ[e,e COV\ILV\ILl.S.SlOV\, 

2540 sviuV\ILClrc:l OClR- B,ouLevcirc:l 

TClLLci vici.s.see, FL 323__3__3 

'PV10V\,e: (S'SO) 4i3-b4b7 

From: rlhossweiner=aol.com@mg.gospringboard.io <rlhossweiner=aol.com@mg.gospringboard.io> On Behalf Of Robert 
Weiner 
Sent: Friday, September 3, 2021 4:45 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

Dear Commissioner 

It is imperative that the PSC controls the rates charged by FPL. The electric company 
continually tells us how cheap electricity is; and yet they 
continually raise their rates. FPL is making billions by overcharging for their service. They 
refuse to improve their infrastructure until a disaster, and then 
they expect the customer to pay for it. FPL must learn to take smaller 
profits and improve their service. 

Thank you, 

Robert Weiner 
1965 S OCEAN DR APT 5D 
HALLANDALE BEACH FL, 33009-5921 
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